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To His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council
First Name Katherine

Last Name Skorupan

Address PO Box
City Warman
Province Saskatchewan
Postal Code
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Subject Mask Mandates on city buses and Civic facilities
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Comments

Dear City council. I live in Warman, but we do alot of business in Saskatoon and shop there etc.

My observations from mask mandates in other places, have shown the violence increases as people who wear
mask feel entitled to challenge and sometimes bully those that are not. There are many people who cannot
safely wear a mask due to invisible disabilities and chronic conditions. When a mandate is in place, it creates a
sense of fear about going out in public for their own physical and emotional safety. Mandates on buses put
drivers at higher risk of being subjected to violence or having to call for help due to violent behavior regarding
the mask issues. Fear breed anger. Our best response is to allow people to conduct themselves the best way they
know for their own health abilities. Please carefully consider the larger impact of a mandate before voiting on
this issue. Sincerely, Katherine Skorupan




